
Autumn Newsletter 

PE - Miss Hughes 

There has been lots going on in PE in the first term!! 

The afterschool clubs that have ran 

this term: 

 Basketball 

 Football 

 Netball 

 Dance 

This term, children have taken part in a variety of KSSP competitions, here are a 

few: 

 Yr 2 Multi Skills 

 Yr 3 & 4 Mixed Football 

 Yr 4-6 Girls Football 

 Yr 5 & 6 Sportshall Athletics 

 Yr 5 & 6 Mixed Hockey 

 Dance competition 

In our first term this year, Featherstone have already been very successful, finishing 

as KSSP winners in TWO competitions; Dance and Yr 5 & 6 Sportshall Athletics. 

The children who competed in these competitions will now have to compete in the   

Birmingham School Games to hopefully be crowned regional champions! 

The focus of this term for KS2 has been ‘Health and Fitness’. Children have been taking 

part in a variety of fitness sessions such as aerobic workouts, sprint training, agility            

assault courses and more! Year 1 have been developing their gymnastics skills, creating      

alphabet shapes and using apparatus. Year 2 have been doing multi skills, developing their 

throwing and catching skills through a variety of different games and activities.  

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year! See you in 2018! 


